
 

  

 

Notice of temporary road closure: Blue Grouse Road, from Rutherford Road to Wolf Creek Crescent 
 
To safely complete the installation of a new storm sewer, Blue Grouse Road, from Rutherford Road to Wolf 
Creek Crescent will be closed from Monday, May 20 until Friday, May 24.  
 
Access to residences will be maintained. Emergency services and waste collection services will have 
through access along Blue Grouse at all times. Student transportation services will be requested to use the 
detour route for the period of this closure. 
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
 

 
 

 

 


